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To: Board of Public Works          

From: Engineering Department    

Date: September 8, 2025 

Subject: 13th Street Partial Vacation 

 

A formal request to partially vacate 13th Street between Travis Street and Hyde 

Avenue was submitted by Badger Corrugating Company to the Engineering 

Department.   

 

After reviewing the request, the Engineering Department does not have a 

recommendation.    

 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  


